
Dear Legislators 
 
My name is Mike Flores and I am scheduled for confirmation hearings next week with the House 
Resource Committee. I just wanted to introduce myself before Monday‘s meeting. I have been in Alaska 
for over 30 years. I met my wife Kathryn in 1990 and raised three boys here.  I consider myself very 
fortunate to call Alaska home and have found more opportunities in this state than any other place. I 
look forward to the opportunity to continue to serve Alaskan’s -whether it be with fish issues or the 
states Big Game Commercial Services Board. For the last 7 years, I have been a member of the North 
Pacific Fishery Management Council, Charter Halibut Committee for Area 3A. For over 20 years I have 
owned and operated Ninilchik Charters- a charter fishing and big game transporter company.  My wife 
and sons and I are avid hunters and fishermen. I look forward to contributing my experience and 
expertise to the board.   
Thank you very much for your consideration and I will be ready to answer any questions you might have 
on Monday. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike Flores 
 

 
 


